
 

 
 

New in 2025: Pricing Bundle for Testing Administrations – Save up to 
$475! 

 
The Joint Commission on National Dental Examinations (JCNDE) is pleased to announce a 
2025 pricing bundle package for dental examinations to help reduce examination costs for 
candidates. 

Starting January 1, 2025, candidates applying to take either the Integrated National Board 
Dental Examination (INBDE) or the Dental Licensure Objective Structured Clinical Examination 
(DLOSCE) can bundle these two examinations together at a substantially discounted rate. 

Candidates can now purchase administrations of the INBDE and DLOSCE for $1,080. This is a 
savings of $475 compared to the cost of purchasing these administrations separately. 
Candidates who purchase both examinations separately will automatically receive a refund of 
$475 within five business days after both applications are approved and processed. This refund 
will be applied to the candidate’s DLOSCE application, and no action is needed from the 
candidate to receive this refund. If candidates have already submitted applications for both 
examinations for administrations occurring in 2025, a corresponding refund of $475 will be 
retroactively applied after both administrations have occurred. 

Purchasing a bundle is not required. Candidates may still purchase each administration 
individually. 

The DLOSCE is accepted in eight states as fulfilling all or part of the written examination 
requirements for licensure. Please visit ADA.org/DLOSCE for a list of licensing jurisdictions that 
accept the DLOSCE.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact the Department of Testing 
Services: nbexams@ada.org  
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